
Participation in the Programme to Celebrate the 158th Birth Anniversary of 
Swami Vivekananda (17.01.2020) 

 
Sri Ramakrishna Samiti Barrackpore organized a programme on January 17, 2020 to celebrate the 158th Birth 
Anniversary of Swami Vivekananda and they invited Dr. Pratik Ghosh, Director-Secretary of Gandhi Smarak 
Sangrahalaya as Chief Guest. 
 
The Director-Secretary of the Sangrahalaya delivered his speech on 'Relevance of Swami Vivekananda for Today and 
Tomorrow' in this occasion. 
 
 

  
 
 
 

  


